
 

 

Riverside County Amateur Radio Association 

La Sierra University Church Educational Building 

Riverside, CA  

 November 12, 2020 

 

MEETING ON THE AIR 

 

No Board meeting 

 

Board members who checked in to the net: 

 

Alan Serl KM6KPW – President 

Mike Yasmer KM6LOR – Vice President 

Jim Wiley AG6EA - Treasurer 

Ron Braley KE6RYX – Director of Communications 

Margaret Albanese KC6UDH – Secretary 

 

MOTA called to order at 7:02 PM 

Net Controller: President – Alan Serl KM6KPW 

Membership check-in 

Treasures report – Checking $3,758.84, Savings $3,437.20 

 

Old Business 

 

• The POTA event @ State Citrus Park went very well. Madeline AJ6MF made several 

contacts, but one short to have an activation.  The next POTA will be scheduled for 

December, will need to check the calendar for dates and send out an email. The location 

can be the same or we can also do it at Perris Lake.  

• The T-Hunt was fun, it was located at the Martha McLean Park. The tape measure 

antennas worked well to get you in the general location, the addition of an Attenuator 

will help to pin point the exact location. Another T-Hunt will be scheduled soon, more 

information to follow. 

• The Clubs newsletter “The Monitor” is coming back to life, Madeline will be gathering 

information from the Members, please email her at mad.h@att.net 

• Prior to the Club meetings at 6:00pm on Zoom a Club meeting social chat, prior to the 

7:00 pm Club MOTA. Another social net was proposed maybe on a Saturday morning, 

more information to follow.  

• Club membership dues is $25 per person or Family, please go to the club website to fill 

out the membership application and mail the fee to the PO Box. 

 



 

 

 

 

New Business 

 

• Clubs monthly Simplex Social Net, November 21st @ 11:00 am, 440 meter 446.000 mhz. 

• The Club’s annual Christmas party potluck will be held at Ryan Bonaminio Park, 

December 19th @ 12:00, 5000 Tequesquite Ave. Riverside, CA 92506.  We do not need a 

permit, so we will set up early at a table area, I believe we will need to have canopies for 

shade and possibly more tables. An email will be sent out with a signup sheet on what 

you will be bringing for the potluck.  

• Alan suggested setting up remote Echolink accessible radio for the Club.  

 

Nominations for the 2021 Board 

 

• Mike KM6LOR nominated Juan AJ6PH for Vice President 

• John W6RSO nominated KK6CTT Rick for Vice President 

• Alan KM6KPW nominated Chris KM6LOQ for Membership Chair 

• Please send an email to Alan km6kpw@scrnet.com your nominations to the Board for 

the following 2021 positions: Vice President, Secretary, Membership Director and 

Sunshine Chair Person. 

• Please send an email to Alan km6kpw@scrnet.com your nominations for the Crawford 

Award and Le’-Jo Award.  

 

Announcements 

 

• Ron KC6RYX Wishing everyone a Happy Thanksgiving! 

 

Next Club meeting, December 10, 2020 @ 7:00pm MOTO only, no zoom. At 6:00pm prior to the 

meeting on Zoom join us for a Club Social Net Chat. 

 

This concludes the MOTA, Alan KM6KPW motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:48 pm, 

Seconded by Jim AG6EA and Ron KM6YRX. 

 

Respectfully submitted by Margaret Albanese, Secretary 

 

 

     


